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Why it’s Important for 
your Kids to Sleep 
Early  
People do not function well 
without sleep. We feel 

miserable, cranky and even a bit emotional. 
Children need their sleep too. An overtired toddler 
is like a spitting volcano; it is best to try and avoid 
it.  
Everyone’s ability to function normally gets 
compromised when we do not get sufficient sleep. 
Sleep is essential to everyone’s well-being. It is 
crucial that parents ensure that children go to 
sleep early for many reasons  
Sleep has an enormous impact on how children 
learn, behave, interact and their overall health. A 
child that does not get enough sleep won’t be 
able to concentrate when they have to learn. 
There could also be behavioural problems, 
because a tired child is also a cranky one. It is of 
the utmost importance that children get enough 
sleep to improve concentration, deal with conflicts 
and interact in positive ways with their peers.  
Lack of sleep puts your child at higher risk of 
illness. According to Kidshealth, sleep helps your 
brain to rest and store information. Your cells 
repair when you sleep and that is when most of 
the growing in children takes place. If they do not 
rest enough, their growth could be compromised.  
Every child is unique and has different needs. 
Sleeping is important for everyone, but how sleep 
is spread depends from child to child. The amount 
of sleep a child needs, decreases as they get 
older. Here is a guideline of how much sleep 
children needs and it includes daytime naps. 

• 3 – 5 years need 10 – 13 hours a day • 6 – 12 
years need 9 – 12 hours a day • 13 – 18 years 
need 8 – 10 hours per day  
P&C and School Council 2018 
Thank you 
On behalf of the whole school community, we 
would like to thank this year’s P&C and School 
Council for their great work throughout 2018. 
Throughout 2018 we have seen many P&C and 
School Council achievements. Thank you for your 
dedication and assistance. The school is a better 
place because of your commitment. 
Congratulations to the 2018 leadership team, and 
all of the committee members. You have provided 
wonderful support to the school and the school 
community. The executive team has been 
admirably supported by many other community 
members.  
Our sincere thanks to the regular P&C, School 
Council attendees and active participants who are 
now leaving our school. We thank you for your 
valuable contributions. The school really 
appreciates the supportive relationship we have 
with the P&C and School Council. We look 
forward to working with the new leadership team 
and the many other P&C and School Council 
members in 2019. 
Mick McCann 
michael.mccann@det.nsw.edu.au 
  

Hilltop News 
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Presentation Day 
This year, due to the new building, we will be 
holding our presentation at - 
Newcastle Grammar School Hall, Hill Campus.  
Tuesday, 11th December 
9.00am – 11.00am 
Our students and parents will access Grammar 
via the heritage gate on Church St, opposite the 
Cathedral. Notes will be sent home this week to 
parents if your child will be receiving a major 
award. 

 
Major Capital Work Update 
As you may have noticed, the new build has 
officially started. The fences and signage have 
gone up. There has been work in turning off the 
electricity to the COLA and locating underground 
services. 
VP9 (our demountable) will be moved before the 
end of year. Its new location will be between the 
two play equipment areas and will be accessed 
via the path in front of the current library (grey 
demountable) and the path near the top play 
equipment. 

Annual School Council Survey 
We invite our school community to give valuable 
feedback on the programs we have in our school. 
We will be providing links over the next few 
weeks to get your feelings about particular 
programs. These surveys will be short and 
sweet—taking a few short moments of your 
precious time. We will use your information, 
together with that of staff to consider our next 
steps for the school.  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZKF6T98  
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NEPS Christmas Raffle 

 
Raffle tickets are going home with all students 
today. 
Ticket Price:  $5 each or 3 for $10 
1st - $1040 Family Photo Shoot + print 
2nd - $820 Family Photo Shoot + print 
3rd - $700 Family Photo Shoot + print 
4th-13th - $410 Family Photo Shoot + print 
Drawn 11th December at School Presentation. 
Please return tickets (sold and unsold) to the 
school office by Friday, 7th December 2018. 
All prizes kindly donated by Capture Imaging 
Photography. 

Thought for the Week 

 
 

Recital Night 
Our talented musicians will perform at a recital 
evening on Tuesday 11th of December. Mr. Ina 
Cook has been busy rehearsing with the ban who 
will be performing a range of songs.  
Performances are not limited to ban members 
and open to all who play an instrument. Students 
are asked to select one song a return their notes 
to Mr. Daniels ASAP.  
 
OOSH Update 
With respect to bookings for the coming year, 
2019, Tuesday is now completely booked. We 
will be taking names for a waiting list should there 
be any cancellations. We encourage you to look 
ahead where possible to secure your place. 
Regarding Vacation Care over the Christmas 
break:    
20th December, January 16th, 17th, 23rd, and 
the 24th are totally booked.  
There are plenty of spaces remaining with respect 
to the rest of the vacation period program. We 
welcome you to enjoy the summer fun! 
 



Canteen Update  
A big thank you to the few volunteers on the 
canteen roster!  
Unfortunately, we have gaping holes in the roster 
now.  
New volunteers are always welcome, and you will 
be trained (but it’s not hard!)  

If you can volunteer on any of the dates below, 
text Kelly Wyman on 0421 299611 or use the sign 
up link below.  
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0A4DAEAB29AA
F94-canteen4 
Also if have any questions please contact Kelly 
Wyman on 0421 299611  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Term Four Planner – This will be updated regularly here and on our school website. 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 8 

3 December 
 
P&C + School 
Council Meetings 

4 December 
NHS Yr7 
Orientation 
 

5 December 
 
 
 

6 December 
 
 
 

7 December 
 
 
 

Week 9 

10 December 
 
 
 

11 December 
Presentation Day  
Newcastle 
Grammar Hall 
Recital Night 

12 December 
 
 
 

13 December 
Year Six 
Farewell  - 
Nobby’s Surf 
Club 

14 December 
Reports home 
 
 

Week10 

17 December 
 
 
 

18 December 
 
 
 

19 December 
Last Day of 
school year 

Staff 
Development 
Day  

Staff 
Development 
Day 

 
 
 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER Term 4 2018 
Monday Friday 
 7 Dec 

Kellie Bohlsen 
Helena Hooi 

10 Dec 
Michelle Lott 

12 Dec 
Kelly Wyman 
Tracey Hutchins 

17 Dec 
Volunteers needed 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4DAEAB29AAF94-canteen4
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4DAEAB29AAF94-canteen4


 



 





 



 



 

 



 



 



 
  



 


